PARTY HISTORICAL PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

T LIBERTARIAN

MEETING SUMMARY February 6, 2024

Date and Time: Tuesday, 6 February 2024 at 5:30pm Mountain time
Where: Online: Zoom

Committee Attendees: Caryn Ann Harlos, Joe Dehn, Ed Fochler, James Gholston,
Andrew Kolstee, Sam Bohler, Lisa Gansky

Other Attendees: none

The meeting was called to order at 5:33pm Mountain time.

Records of Past Meetings: The minutes of the 16 January meeting were approved
without objection.

Site Statistics: Ed reported that traffic seems back to normal after the holidays.
Miscellaneous LPedia: Andrew reported that he had made some of the changes
that Brianna Coyle had requested for her article, but the issue is not yet entirely
resolved. Caryn Ann reported that the hosting bill has been paid.

Storage Unit: Caryn Ann said she had not been able to go there due to weather.

Alabama: Sam reported that there was a successful state convention, with a good
presidential debate.

Florida: Lisa reported that they had their state convention and she was elected
Secretary.

Texas: James said that a large amount of material relating to the state party possibly
going back to the 1970s that had been kept in a storage unit was mostly thrown
away around 2015 when a new state chair took over.

Alaska: Andrew said he is continuing to go through LP News trying to put together
basic information about this state party.
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State Party Material in General: There was discussion of sending out an
announcement asking people to send us material they no longer want to store.
Caryn Ann explained that we don't have room for more material in the storage room,
and she is already storing some material in her house. She noted that we decided
early on that we would invite people to send material relevant to the national party,
but that while we would not refuse material relating to state parties we would
encourage people to deal with state party material at the state level.

Convention Memorial Committee: Lisa reported that there is now a video, less
than five minutes long. She said she might not be able to make it to the convention.

LP News: Andrew said the capture he had done just consisted of a set of HTML files
and he was not sure how best to present the material on LPedia. Ed suggested
converting them to PDFs.

The next meeting is scheduled for 20 February.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:16pm Mountain time.



